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September 22, 2023 Schedule of Events 
Sept. 23–Oct. 2 

 

Sat. Sept. 23 

Trinity Volleyball Tournament @ 

Trinity & HLHS 

 

Sun. Sept. 24 

Trinity Sunday @ Grace Lutheran 

Wave Pizza Fundraiser 

 

Mon., Sept. 25 

MAP testing 

4:30pm VB vs GINW 8th 

 

Tues., Sept. 26 

MAP testing 

9:30am - 7th Gr HATS 

3:45pm– VB Practice  

 

Wed., Sept. 27 

MAP testing 

 

Thurs., Sept. 28 

MAP testing  

4:30pm - VB @ Emmanuel-Faith—York 

 

Fri., Sept. 29 

NO SCHOOL - Area Lutheran Schools 

Teachers Conference 

 

Sat.-Sun., Sept. 30-Oct. 1 

 

Mon., Oct. 2 

2:00 pm - AriSon Performance 

4:30 pm - VB vs. Immanuel Columbus 

Praying Parents is a group of parents that get together to pray 
for our students, staff, school, etc. this group will be meeting at 
approximately 8:05am in the Teachers Lounge.  Everyone is 

welcome.   

Oct. 3rd, 17th, & 31st        Nov. 14th & 28th   

Dec 12th 

Lunch  
Accounts 
 
Lunch funds need to be 
added through your 
Family Portal accounts 
buy clicking into the Financial Tab. 

Pictures for Family  
Portal 
For safety purposes, we are asking 
families to submit pictures of 
everyone on your emergency contact 
list.  Send picture to office@tlsgi.org 

Thank you for your continued generosity!! To date 
we have collected $441.24 for Emmanuel Lutheran 
Maui.  We will continue collecting throughout the 
month of September. 

 
Schools in Nebraska have been providing health screening for 
over 100 years to ensure that students do not have a health 
condition that could impair their ability to learn.  Trinity follows the 
guidelines for school health screening as outlined by Nebraska 
DHHS Title 173 Chapter 7.  Screening will be starting soon and 
working up through each grade level.  Following this pattern 
keeps the screenings near the one year mark between them. 
Only abnormal findings are reported to the parent by mail via a 

letter outlining what referrals are being made for follow up with your personal health care 
provider.  Screening may also be done on an individual basis if a concern is identified anytime 
during the school year.  
 
Screening will start next week 
Betty Seim, RN 
School Nurse 


